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From: gary lakritz
To: Owczarski, Jim
Cc: Elmer, Linda
Subject: Goll Mansion Project
Date: Sunday, March 20, 2016 11:52:17 PM


Dear Mr. Owczarski,


I received your letter regarding the possible consideration of the Goll Mansion project
at the April 12th HPC meeting.  I strongly object to moving the Goll Mansion to
accommodate the proposed new construction.  Moving the Goll Mansion off its
current stately perch and jamming a massive, ultra-modern building directly behind
it creates a bizarre look that makes a mockery of the historic preservation rules. 
Thank you for consideration of this matter.  


Sincerely,


Gary E. Lakritz
1522 N Prospect Ave., Unit 605
Milwaukee, WI 53202 
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